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No. DC/C-SH/703       07.02.2011 

         
To, 
 

         1)     MANSA / INSA 
  2)    SHIP OWNERS / CHARTERERS 
3)    SHIPPING AGENTS 
 4)    PORT USERS & 

         5)    ALL CONCERNED. 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
 
                Sub : Ship Breaking   
                    --------- 
 
 

 Your attention is drawn to this office circular No.DC/C-SH/2273 
dated 03rd June 2010. 

 
All the Agents of the vessels whose owner intends to have the 

vessel visit the Port of Mumbai for the purpose of ship breaking requires 
to submit a certificate that the vessel is toxic-free and an undertaking 
that the vessel is not coming from Bangladesh. Before the arrival of the 
vessel, the Desk Review formalities have to be completed with Traffic 
Manager’s department. The agent is required to produce NOC from the 
Custom authorities and Maharashtra Pollution Control Board failing 
which the vessel will be denied entry for inner anchorage.  

 
 This circular is applicable with immediate effect. 
 
 
 
 
        (Capt. V.V.A.Pereira) 
         HARBOUR MASTER 
  
  
 


